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Classes with the best attendance:  

Year 2 Manchester with 90.87% and Year 6 Imperial with 90.37% 

Attendance has been slightly lower than usual due to a higher number of positive 
COVID cases.We look forward to welcoming back more pupils next week.  

COVID  

I know that we have had many positive 
cases this week amongst both staff and 
pupils in school. Thank you for being so 
supportive with testing of your children and 
following the guidance. Please be aware of 
the following symptoms we have noticed 
with pupils who have tested positive: 

• High temperature  
• Cold symptoms 
• Continuous cough 
• Headaches 
• Tummy aches  
•  

Hopefully, we will be over the worst of it all 
soon.  

 

What is happening next week? 

Monday 24th January- Year 1 Bird 
watching trip to St George’s Park. 
Tuesday 25th January at 8.45am via 
Microsoft Teams – Maths in the 
Early Years at Pimlico Primary with 
Miss V.Ross and Miss F.Collis 

Wednesday 26th January at 9am via 
Microsoft Teams – SEND Parent 
Coffee Morning at Pimlico Primary 
with Miss D.Fisher 

Thursday 27th January at 9am – 
Mental Health Awareness at Pimlico 
Primary with Michelle Mary Brown 
from MIND and Miss D.Fisher 

 
Online Gaming – Roblox 

 
Roblox is an online gaming and game creation platform. Users can play and create 

games for others to play.  The game includes social features such as friend requests 
and chats in which players can design an avatar and speak to others while they play.   
We know that lots of our children love playing on Roblox but we also know that some 
parents have raised some concerns about what their child is able to access. To help 

parents and carers understand the risks, please follow the link below: 
Roblox: A Parents Guide to Protecting Children from Harmful Content - Ineqe 

Safeguarding Group 
 

 


